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Additional Direction 

The City Council further affirms its commitment to improve labor protections for residents and includes 

the following direction: 

• In executing the engagement and input provision of the resolution, City staff should engage 

with a wide range of stakeholders and differing substantive positions, engaging and 

soliciting input on the proposed ordinance from, without limitation, organizations that 

represent both labor and contractor/employer interests; 

• As a part of developing recommendations and the ordinance draft, City staff should consider 

and present options for Council consideration that would contemplate different levels of 

new and additional city resources for intake, referral, investigation, and enforcement, 

including, with differing levels of new City staffing or funding that takes advantage of other 

entities’ efforts and responsibilities (including but not limited to federal, state and local 

prosecutor investigation, adjudication and enforcement); 

• As a part of developing any recommendations, City Staff should center the impact on the 

most vulnerable as the primary objective of any ordinance or programmatic consideration. 


